Our Playground is

now opened!

Please continue to follow the
Playground Guidelines provided

from the government of Alberta.

CAUTION:

Playground equipment

NO EVENTS SCHEDULED is not sanitized.
FOR JUNE

Please follow all current provincial health orders.

FOLLOW ALL

STAYHOME  GATHERING Resrmcnons
if you are sick, and avoid cong egat g vith
have symptoms or e wh
have been around or exiting th

anyone sick in the playground
last 14 days.

=)

and after play.

Upcommg Events

- Keepatleast 2 metres (6 feet) distance
- from people outside your h d or
i cohort 2

We are accepting
registrations for the 2020/2021

Use playgrounds
School Year. p i

ur own risk.
New this school year - only one Parent
volunteer commitment required, no

cleaning bees and no mandatory
fundraising.

Check out our website for more info!
www.muirlakeplayschool.com



https://www.facebook.com/MuirLakeHall/
https://www.facebook.com/MuirLakeHall/
https://www.instagram.com/muirlakehall/
http://www.muirlakeplayschool.com/
https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/covid-19-relaunch-guidance-playgrounds.pdf

